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Town of Knightdale 
Staff Report 

 

     

____________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

BACKGROUND INFORMATION 

 The town has vacancies on both the Land Use Review Board and Veterans Memorial Advisory 

Board to be filled. 

 

 

SUMMARY 

 Council would like to promote a member from the Board of Adjustment to the Land Use Review 

Board due to their experience and knowledge. 

 The Veterans Memorial Advisory Board vacancy was advertised and Council reviewed 

applications received. 

 

 

 

RECOMMENDED ACTION 

 Appoint Whitney Manzo to the Land Use Review Board for a term expiring on February 28, 2027. 

 

 Appoint David Foster to the Veterans Memorial Advisory Board for a term expiring on February 

28, 2026. 

Title: Advisory Board Appointments 

 

Staff: Heather Smith, Town Clerk 

 

Date:  July 16, 2025 

 

Asst. Town Manger Signature: SY 

 

Town Manager Signature: WRS 


